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To the: The Leader 
 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
“What is Council the doing in the short- and long-term to oppose the proposed Thames 
Water super sewer site in south Fulham, which will lead to (1) a significant degradation in 
local air quality for all residents and school children in south Fulham, not only from the site 
and but also from increased traffic congestion related to the site—for a decade, (2) a decline 
in existing residential and commercial property values, as well as the opportunity cost of 
future residential and commercial development on the proposed site, and (3) the permanent 
loss of existing quality of life in south Fulham punctuated by the permanent scar of the 
venting column, more commonly known as the stink pipe?” 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


